
   
  

 
Karen Newman – Parish Clerk 114 Farleigh Road 

Warlingham 
Surrey 
CR6 9ED 

                                                                      Telephone: 01883 371266 
                                                   (during office hours 9-5pm) 

 
E-mail:parish.clerk@woldingham.com 

 
 
 
 

Dear Woldingham Historical Society 
 
Parish Councillors visited ‘A History of Woldingham in Maps’ 
exhibition on Saturday 16th June. We wanted to write to tell you 
how fantastic we thought it was.  
 
The thought and effort that went into the curation meant that any 
member of the community could learn fascinating historical facts 
about their corner of the village and could trace the shape and 
features of Woldingham throughout its history. 
 
As Chair I learnt my next door neighbour’s house was obtained by 
the Government in the Second World War, a fact I had no idea 
about. I also could not park at the Village Hall due to the number of 
visitors. It seemed to have been enjoyed by a large number of 
villagers. 
 
Well done. We are proud as the Parish Council to have funded 
such a wonderful event. 
 
Best regards  
 
Matthew Quaife 
Chairman, Woldingham Parish Council  
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